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TRANS EUROPE
AND CENTRAL ASIA

An update from the TGEU’s Ninth European and
Central Asian Trans Council 2024 in Malta

article, tgeu governance

The programme of the Ninth European and Central Asian Trans Council 2024 brought together our wide
and diverse community for a full programme of engaging sessions and discussions in Malta this week.
Over 160 participants have been present to connect, share and learn together in solidarity.

However, the TGEU Board regrets to announce the postponement of the TGEU General Assembly which was
scheduled to take place as part of the programme. This decision was made after careful consideration and legal
advice to ensure compliance and to safeguard the integrity and effectiveness of our governance processes.

Thank you to our members for your patience and continued support as we consult external advisors before we are
able to communicate the next steps.

TGEU Board
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